
Chiba Wisconsin Association  

 ～ “Get Together” Luncheon Meeting, This Year Again! ～ 

May 26 (Sat) 12:00～14:00, at “Plaza Nanohana” 

near Chiba Pref. Govnm’t Office 
The annual general meeting of Chiba Wisconsin Association will be held on the 4th floor of Plaza 
Nanohana Hotel near Chiba Pref. Government Office on Saturday, May 26, at 11:00 a.m. Following 
the meeting, “Get Together” luncheon meeting will take place on the 3rd floor of the same hotel from 
12:00 to 14:00. You, regardless being a member or non-member, are cordially welcome to attend the 
luncheon, as it is a best-suited information exchange forum for all the people related with Wisconsin 
State of USA.  
 

【Time & Date】 Saturday, May 26, 2012, from 12:00 to 14:00  
【Place】 Plaza Nanohana Hotel, 3F, Room Nanohana （in front of Chiba Kencho Station of 
Chiba Monorail Line） 
【Capacity】 60 persons (first-come, first-served basis)  
【Fee】 ３,０００ yen （Payment accepted on the spot） 
【About the menu】 
＊Lunch box (Japanese food) at fixed seats  
＊Tea, water, coffee served on self-service style  
＊No alcoholic drinks nor soft drinks served  
【Content of the program】 
＊Greeting by the organizer  
＊Explanation of the exchange between elementary school pupils (via PowerPoint)  
＊Photo review of the bus tour to Yoro Ravine, Otaki Castle and Gyoganji Temple (via PowerPoint) 
＊Speech of a Japanese American football team leader of OBIC Seagulls’ who visited Green Bay 
Packers in Green Bay, Wisconsin in April this year.  
＊Speech on Wisconsin State by MC, who comes from Eau Claire, Wisconsin  
＊Charity sales of Wisconsin souvenirs and other Japanese souvenirs  

≪Application≫ 
Please apply for the meeting via mail or fax, mentioned below.  
Chiba Wisconsin Association Office (Chiba Prefecture, International Sect. c/o Ms. Satoko 
KEIGO)  
1-1, Ichibamachi, Chuo-ku, Chiba-shi, 〒260-8667;  Tel: ０４３－２２３－２３９８ 
ＦＡＸ：０４３－２２４－２６３１ E-mail：s.kig@pref.chiba.lg.jp  
Application should be by Friday, May 18, 2012, on first-come, first-served basis.  
Application Form of Luncheon Meeting on Saturday, May 26, 2012 (No need to cut off) 

Name Gender Status Mail Address Tel/Fax Remark 

      

      

      
 
※Application will be confirmed respectively via E-mail or Fax.  

 

 


